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Special Education: 

Teachers are in the process of analyzing their data on recent interventions 
and reporting growth for many students that were not progressing.  We 
are working toward improving instruction and making a difference for all 
students!  We are also looking at improvements in services for next year. 
 
SPED Caseload: 144 Students K-12 

 

ELL: 

We are continuing to serve students identified as second language 

learners.  We currently serve 14 students.  We have 1 student exiting the 

program by meeting state language proficiency standards. 

 

TAG: 

2nd grade screening assessments are completed and we will likely complete 

the process in the fall for identification.  Students seemed to enjoy the 

testing.  We are in the evaluation process for referrals at the high school 

that will be completed before the end of the school year. 


